
ParentMail Email regarding Key Dates & Information 

Sent 26 May 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We would like to remind our families that the students are due to return to school on 

Tuesday 6th June. School is closed to students on Monday 5th, except for those who 

have examinations – please see Mr Dunckley’s letter dated 15th May. 

Further, an advance note that on the last day of term, 21st July, school will finish at 

1.00pm. 

With best wishes, 

The Buckingham School 

 


